
 

 

Hello families, 

We will have another busy week at school this week. We will continue to talk 

about Thanksgiving. On Monday and Tuesday, we will have our feast together 

with the other RNS classes. For these two days our project will be our 

Thanksgiving hats. The children will choose to make a Native American headdress, 

a bonnet, or a Pilgrim hat to wear. Thank you to all the parents that have 

volunteered their time for this event! 

Wednesday and Thursday we will make a handprint turkey. We will also have 

some fun turkey activities. Our Friday class will make a Native American or Pilgrim 

project. 

We are still collecting nonperishable items for the RHAFT. Please consider 

donating if you are able. We will have a basket outside during our drop off and 

pick times to place items in. Thank you for helping us to support our community. 

I will not send out another Peek until after the Thanksgiving holiday. Mrs. Villone, 

Miss Lena, and I would like to wish you all a very happy Thanksgiving. I know that 

we are very thankful for each and every one of you. It is a privilege to teach your 

children, thank you so much for sharing them with us!! 

Joan 

727-4488 

 

Important dates:  

November 11th - 22nd – Holiday wreath fundraiser 

November 18th – last day to place orders for Cherrydale and Otis Spunkmeyer 

November 18th and 19th – Feast days 

November 20th, 21st, and 22nd – pajama days  

November 25th – 29th - NO SCHOOL – Thanksgiving recess 


